
Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for participating in our various fundraisers throughout this 
past year.  We appreciate the time and effort that you gave to the organization.
As you know, the AGPO does gift a portion of its proceeds to American 
Gymnastics, in an effort to help purchase items to better the gym as a whole.  
This year, the donation will be going to help with the purchase of new mats for 
under the balance beams, and possibly a new beam.  

Please complete your ballot, and either print and place it in Jane Tu’s folder, or 
respond to the original email with your vote.  Please cast your vote no later 
than Friday, June 28th.

Thank you for your time!

Jane Tu, Lisa Hughes

I vote the following in regards to donating a gift to American Gymnastics:

I vote YES to donating $5,000 to American Gymnastics

I vote NO to donating $5,000 to American Gymnastics


